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Heldenfels, Leane

M
From: ' Phyllis Patek wmeiiemmimiommy
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 11:54 AM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: Re: Postponement at 11/10 BOA meeting

Yes please postpone. We are meeting with Chuck on the 19th. t should know more after that meeting.
Thanks

Sent from my iPhone
Phyllis Patek

Austin Portfolio Real Estate
512-799-8500

On Nov 7, 2014, at 9:40 AM, "Heldenfels, Leane" <Leane.Heldenfels @austintexas.gov> wrote:

~ Hi Phyllis -1 just wanted to ck and see if you are going to request an additional postponement for the
11/10 meeting. | tried to leave it open at the last hearing, but chair wanted to hear from you each
month about your progress rather than leaving the case postponed indefinitely.
Thanks for keeping me/Board posted —
Leane




